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$100,000 Settlement for Motor Vehicle Accident

A 49-year-old plaintiff was rear-ended on Route 80 West in an accident with significant property

damage. He underwent exhaustive conservative options, but saw no relief. He then consulted with an

orthopedic surgeon to discuss his surgical options. At that time, he was recommended anterior cervical

discectomy and fusion surgery.  He eventually underwent the recommended three level fusion surgery

in his cervical spine.

The case settled on March 21, 2019 for the $100,000 policy limit.

 

 


